MINUTES OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING
August 28, 1995

Present: Paula Kulpinski, Peter Moore, Phil Dwight and during
the initial discussion P. Boule, R. Flanders, P. Lamb, P. Ruess.

Meeting began at 6:30 P.M. with a discussion about the Conval
Funding formula and what Antrim's position should be about a
possible change. After discussion it was generally agreed that a
drop below the 60/40 ratio voted on last year was not acceptable.
Peter Lamb's idea of communities paying for their own elementary

schools could be explored. This part of the meeting ended at
7:15 P.M.

Minutes of August 14 were approved.
The following were approved and/or signed:

1) MS-1 Summary Inventory of Valuation

2) MS-4 Updated Income Estimate

3) Mason & Rich Engagement Letter for 1995 Audit
4) Request for NH State Estimate for Bridge Repair
5) Letter to Attorney Re: 0ld Boutman Road

Paula agreed to talk to a resident on Salmon Brook Road about the
Town's inability to enforce private covenants.

Letter frosattorney Re: The Girl's Shelter will be handled by
Chief Brown. 1If a meeting is required Paula would like to
attend.

Board extended interest grace period for property on Brown Avenue
until September 30.

Research was requested on a Town Speed Limit Ordinance.
Board authorized repair of sidewalk on Highland Avenue and minor
repair of Main Street sidewalks at a cost not to exceed $5,000 to

come from Road Improvement budget.

Notice of auction of tax deeded property was approved with a bid
due date of October 2nd.

Further research will be done about what can be done to police
possibly hazardous conditions on private property.

The question about whether to use the Inventory forms for 1996
will be decided later. More information to be obtained.

Request by Building Inspector to attend a training course was
approved.

Letter about a possible name change for Gregg Lake Drive was
approved.



Peter will call NH Department of Transportation re: State paving
on Main Street and ask if the job can be completed.

Peter reported an incident of local resident running Town's
backhoe at Town Garage. Bob to be asked to secure all eguipment.

Phil is to call Larry Ross about organizing a Economic
Development Authority in Antrim.

Phil was asked to check on a trailer on Gregg Lake Road.

The meeting adjourned at 9:20 P.M.



